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Written by Kimberly Love Quick

The September issue of Mission Echo is ready for all to
enjoy!  Whether you found us on Facebook, received an
email, or downloaded a copy on the UMW website, we
are glad that you are taking a moment to see what's
happening with the SC Conference UWF.As this will be
my last edition of the Mission Echo, I want to take a
moment to thank everyone for taking this
Communication Journey with me.  We have zoomed
through Covid, journeyed through social media with our
Facebook and Youtube page and kept informed with our
digital newsletter each quarter.  I have enjoyed serving
as the Communications Chair and hope that you have
enjoyed the ride with me!  Be Blessed!
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Assembly 2022 SCCUWF Attendees



Hello everyone!! We are at the end of the third quarter of 2022. Can you believe it?? We are
already into preparing financial information for 2023. Our District Treasurers are working hard
to process your Mission Givings and get them to me in a timely manner. I hope and pray your
local units are meeting again and everyone is paying your pledges, donations to the 4 Missions,
etc. Every member in South Carolina please prayerfully consider increasing your pledge for next
year. 
Thank you, Ruby Hannah
Be A Blessing!

A Note from our Conference Treasurer

Special Emphasis Months

F E B R U A R Y  -   W A L L A C E  F A M I L Y  L I F E  C E N T E R
A P R I L  -  C O L U M B I A  B E T H L E H E M  C O M M U N I T Y  C E N T E R

S E P T E M B E R  -  K I L L I N G S W O R T H
N O V E M B E R  -  B E T H L E H E M  C E N T E R  S P A R T A N B U R G



Missing Gold Tablecloth

One beautiful display tablecloth did not return to its owner from Mission u. The gorgeous, golden, wrinkle
texture fabric, rectangular, floor length cloths were on tables in Ellis Hall and auditorium of Spartanburg
Methodist College. Sadly one did not get returned to its owner.
Please double check your return home bundles to be sure it did not get unintentionally tucked into a table
take down or display materials.  We all enjoyed the beauty and 50 year golden theme the cloths provided.
We hope to get it back to its owner soon.
Let me know if you find our missing tablecloth, please. No questions asked!
Cathy Ford cathylford@gmail.com #864-231-6740



THE 2021 UNIT CENSUS FOR
UNIT PRESIDENTS TO

COMPLETE HAS AN
EXTENDED DEADLINE OF

SEPTEMBER 20TH

Date Extended




2021 Unit Survey Link: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TZSYN2B

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FTZSYN2B&data=05%7C01%7Cangela.allen%40scdmv.net%7C5eb8b69dc346406a81b808da6e63fb88%7C147adf1a2e9d4debb46baee89f871679%7C0%7C0%7C637943673070980208%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zx5iXDZJDMJS62Lt360KiefWpInJRJHC6Z3ibdtRt%2FQ%3D&reserved=0










 Wallace Family Life Center Article

When we help those in need, we are showing the love of God. 
 When we put our love in action, we are representing the mission
and purpose of United Women in Faith. Our gratitude for your
immeasurable support means more to us than you will ever know
or realize.  A HUGE thank you for all you do for the community of
Wallace.

The summer camp was a happy place for the children the
months of June and July.  They enjoyed art activities, writing and
making a book, planting trees and seeds, VBS and Home
Economics lessons.  Speakers from Law Enforcement,
information from a banker and field trips kept the children
engaged.  A Back to School Bash and food give away will take
place on August 27, 2022.

The After School Program and Adult Education Classes will
resume in August and September.  The Welvista Agency is
offering prescription assistance to uninsured persons in the
community.  Plans are in the works to provide a Senior feeding
program and CDL classes.

We are very blessed to have caring people like you to help with
the programs and events planned at the center.  We are so very
thankful for all you do.
Clarice Blakeney, Wallace Family Life Center Representative
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2022 Officer Nominations



2022 Officer Nominations

President Nominee
Clarice Blakeney

Clarice Blakeney lives in Pageland, South Carolina. She is a member of
Wesley Chapel United Methodist Church and presently serves as the
unit president and teaches Adult Sunday School. In her local church she
has served as Vice-President, Spiritual Growth Coordinator and on
numerous committees. Clarice is Past President of the Hartsville
District and is presently the Wallace Family Life Center Representative
for United Women in Faith. She is a Retired Educator, has a daughter
Khandis and enjoys spending time with family and traveling.

Kathy Roys is a member of St. James UMC, Goose Creek.
She serves as Missions co-chair. Within her unit she has
been circle leader, social action coordinator, nominations
chairperson, and president. With the Charleston District, she
was a cluster leader, Chair of Nominations, and President.
She is now serving as SCCUWF Nominations Chair. 

Vice President Nominee
Kathy Roys  

Communications Chair
Wanda Chandler-Flowers

Wanda Chandler-Flowers is a member of Asbury United
Methodist Church in Andrews. She currently serves as the Chair
of the church council, a member of the S/PPRC team, the
Communications Chair for her local United Women in Faith and
the lay member to the SC Annual Conference. Chandler-Flowers
is not afraid to help. She continues to serve the Florence district
UMW as the secretary and communications coordinator, roles
she's had for years (while they find others to step up) . She
retired after working 30 years for The Sun News. Currently she
works as a communications specialist for Coastal Carolina
University. Her mission is “to allow God to use her to do the best
work she can to help the most people she can”.



2022 Officer Nominations

Secretary
Ann Alexander

Ann is a retired School Counselor. She has faithfully worked within her church,
UWF and her community. She is a member of St. James United Methodist
Church-York where she has served in many positions to include a few; Chair of
Worship, Sunday School Teacher, Secretary and Chair of Administrative
Council, Chair of Christian Education, Delegate to Annual Conference, and
served on several committees. She is a Certified Lay Servant and Lay Servant
Instructor.
She has served as a local unit officer of UWF, serving as President. She has
held offices in the Rock Hill District as Secretary, MNO Chair, Historian and
President.
She has also served as Secretary, Assistant Dean and Dean of the
Southeastern Jurisdiction School of Christian Mission (currently known as
Mission u). She has served as Assistant Dean and Dean of Mission u for the
South Carolina Conference. She has also served as the Communications
Coordinator and Trip Coordinator for the South Carolina Conference UWF.
Ann is a Member of the Board of Directors for the Stellie J. Jackson Enrichment
Center where she is currently serving as Secretary. She is a Life Member of
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated®, a Life Member of the NAACP, and
a member of the Order of Eastern Stars.

Spiritual Growth Coordinator
 Vickie Harvey

Vickie Harvey has been nominated for Spiritual Growth
Coordinator. A graduate of Winthrop and Clemson, she
worked with Special Needs Children her entire career.
Vickie is currently Mission Coordinator for Spiritual
Growth and also held the job of Spiritual Growth
Coordinator, President and Vice-President of the
Spartanburg UWF. She attends Trinity UMC in
Spartanburg where she is a circle leader. Vickie is
married to Dick Harvey and they have 3 children, 1
granddaughter and 4 grandsons.



2022 Officer Nominations

Education & Interpretation      
Beth Addis

 
Member, Toxaway UMC, Anderson, SC. Member, Susanna
Wesley circle, Trinity UMC, Anderson: Secretary of Program
Resources. Past member, Toxaway UMW: treasurer, president.
Anderson District
UMW: Secretary; Secretary, Program Resources; President;
Cluster Leader; Historian. SC Conference UMW: Member and
Chair, Nominating Committee; Secretary; Representative,
Appalachian Membership Network. Retired Medical Librarian.
Single.

Secretary Program Resources Nominee
 Shirley Crosby

Shirley Crosby lives in Spartanburg with her husband Bernard.
She is a graduate of Claflin College (now University) in
Orangeburg SC and has worked for over 20 years as a case
manager in the Mental Health Area.
Shirley is an active member of Friends in Christ United Methodist
Church in Chesnee SC where she currently serves as Treasurer
and was a past President of their UWF unit. Shirley has served
on the PPRC Committee, the Nominations committee and sings
on the choir at her church.
Shirley has served on the Conference as the Spartanburg
Bethlehem Center Representative.  She was also  a member of
the Board. On the District Level, Shirley served as the Education
and Interpretation Chair for the Spartanburg District and served
on the Protection and Advocacy Board for many years



2022 Officer Nominations

Social Action Committee Nominee
Patricia Armstrong

I was born and raised in the Oatland Section of Georgetown
County SC. I attended Brown’s Ferry Elementary and
Choppee High School. I further my education at NC A&T S U
(BSN) and USC, Columbia (MN). I was blessed to be nurtured
in the faith by my parents, grandparents, church family and
the greater community. Some were Methodist, others Baptist
all believers who instilled in me that worshipping and serving
goes hand in hand.

Committee on Nominations Nominee
Azilee Dickey

Azilee Dickey is a member of Asbury United Methodist Church-
Shiloh in Florence District where she serves as Lay Leader
and Treasurer. An active member of United Women in Faith:
Local Communication Chairperson, former President, Vice—
President and Spiritual Growth Coordinator. On the District,
immediate past President, Spiritual Growth, and Conference
Nominations Committee. Proud grandmother of Enrick, and
grand dog Stroll, she loves to sing, bowl and fish. Azilee is
blessed to be a blessing.






